
December 5, 2024

Dear Potential Buyer,

As the stewards of this beloved property, our hearts are heavy yet hopeful as we take this significant step to
place it into the hands of someone who will appreciate its value as much as we have. 

When we purchased this property, it was with the vision of providing a home for missionaries and volunteers
dedicated to helping those most in need. Over the years, this space has been a sanctuary for those who gave
their time, energy, and compassion to support underserved communities in San Francisco. These walls have
witnessed countless stories of sacrifice, joy, and transformation.

However, as the needs of our city have grown, so too has our calling. We are a nonprofit organization
deeply committed to serving low-income children and families, a mission that has only expanded in urgency.
While this triplex has been an important part of our journey, the financial reality is that our donations have not
kept pace with the growing demands on our programs. To remain focused on our core mission, we have
made the difficult decision to part with this cherished property.

Please know that this decision was not made lightly. We have lovingly maintained the triplex, ensuring it
remains a place of warmth and possibility. It has provided safe and welcoming spaces for those who sought
to serve our community, and it is our greatest hope that it continues to be a place where lives are enriched,
families are built, and dreams are nurtured.

We ask you to approach this opportunity with the same care and vision that has guided us. As you consider
making this property your own, we invite you to see not just the tangible value of the space but also the
intangible legacy it carries. By submitting your best offer, you are not only investing in a well-maintained and
thoughtfully cared-for property, but you are also helping us move forward with our mission to serve the most
vulnerable in the Bay Area.

We are deeply grateful for your interest and your consideration, and we look forward to seeing how this
home continues to be a source of positivity and potential under your ownership.

With gratitude,

Christian Huang
Cofounder, Mobilize Love


